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Forming Faith, Pointing to Christ





Greetings from Luther Point


August 2016
Summer is ending, but the echo of laughter of campers and the splash of water can still be heard at Luther Point Bible Camp. Thirty-two young adults made up our energetic summer staff and shared their stories of faith and lovingly cared for our 900+ summer campers. Family campers enjoyed a week of relaxing, learning and growing in faith. We are thankful for a safe, full and fun-filled summer of Bible camp learning and growing in relationship with our loving God.
These days, we are cleaning up, planning for next year, and celebrating a fantastic summer of ministry. We are welcoming retreat groups to the camp and sharing gracious hospitality. We hope you consider Luther Point when planning your congregational retreats and learning events. We are a dedicated partner in your congregational faith formation and community building. 

Luther Point is at an important place in the history of the organization as we plan for the future and freshly imagine our place in the impactful world of outdoor ministry.  An important aspect of discerning and planning for the future is taking an honest look at where we are now. This involves listening carefully to all those connected to our ministry.  In short, we need to hear from you! 
To this end, we are asking if you would give us approximately 10 minutes of your time to complete a survey called The Impact Assessment which will allow you to share your perspectives about Luther Point. It is easy to take and covers topics such as the effectiveness of programming, communication, financial management, and facilities.  It will also give you the opportunity to identify priorities for the camp over the next three to five years. 
Please take a few minutes to help shape the future of Luther Point, your voice matters. The Survey is online - https://www.research.net/r/LutherPoint2016
Thank you for your input!
Grace and Peace,

          Rev. Mark T. Peters, Executive Director
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